
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th May 2021 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Ducklings: Albie 

Dolphins: Isla & Lily-Mae   

Seahorses: Mikolaj & Liam 

Sharks: Ellis & Lottie     

Penguins: Elliott 

Bears: Millie & Katy 

Leopards: Abbigail & Nyla 

Tigers: Ava & Ella 

Lions: Logan & Kara 
 

Class Star Attendance:   

Lions 100% 

 
 

 

 

 

, Holly, Marc & Layla 

  

Contact Details – School 01772 728153 

Mrs. Barlow – head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Mac – bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Burrow – a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

General Office Enquiries – office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

Year 6 have completed their SATs this week, and we are so proud of their amazing achievements! They are very 

excited to be going to Robinwood next week!  Bears class have been learning about the local area, writing letters 

of complaint and making recycled paper & as you can see from our Facebook page & website Seahorses have been 

making Castles! 

 

Each year we ask parents / guardians to update their consents for the children.  Please can you complete these 

on the APP if you haven’t done so already.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

If your child has a school dinner please ensure their choices have been completed on the APP as the menu is due 

to change on Monday 24th May.  

 

If you know anyone who would like to attend our Nursery from September 2021 please ask them to contact 

school as places are filling up.  We take children from 3 years old & funding is available from the term after the 

child turns 3. 

 

Children who are eligible for free school meals will receive a £15 voucher for over the May half term holiday. 
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Over the last few months we have been less strict about school uniform. 

Shops were closed, life was stressful enough for many families without 

having to worry about uniform and life was anything but normal. 
 

From 14th June we will be expecting school uniform policy to be 

adhered  to - particularly in the following areas: 

 

PE kits Many children are coming  to school on PE days in general 

sports/casual wear. This is not our PE uniform. 

For the infants the PE uniform is currently the normal school uniform 

top and sweat shirt with black joggers or black PE shorts (not cycling 

shorts)  and dark trainers. The joggers or shorts should be plain and 

unbranded where possible. 
The PE uniform for key stage 2 is a red plain T-shirt / polo shirt, school 

jumper, black joggers/shorts and trainers – not cycling shorts.  

 

Ear-rings  - ear rings should not be worn in school. We understand that 

there is a period of time when a child needs to keep them in after they 

have their ears pierced. Plasters may be worn over the ear-rings for a 

period of time. However this is a limited time and after this children 

should  not be wearing ear- rings to school.  
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